
THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA 
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COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS 
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Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

April 4, 1968 

Raymond Thompson has just shown me your letter of April 1 
regarding the Hohokam points. It is a fortunate circumstance 
for me, that you are working on this problem and your findings 
will be a great help to me when I get around to doing the 
Hohokam stone work. 

A conflicting date, the annual meeting of the Arizona 
Academy of Sciences in Flagstaff, will keep me from going to 
Sante Fe, so I will not get to talk to you unless you can 
arrange to come to Tucson after Santa Fe. I hope sometime 
to be able to explore your findings in some depth. I am 
delighted that your paper will be published in the Kiva. 

I look forward to seeing you. 

Sincerely yours, 

?---~ 
Emil W. Haury 
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